
 
Hafs Academy- Secondary school for boys 

26 Maryland Road 
London E15 1JW 

Tel: 020 8555 4260 
www.hafsacademy.org.uk 

email: info@hafsacademy.org.uk 
 

 

 

Monday 22nd November 2021 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
Assalamwalaikum, 
 
 
Following up on our correspondence a few weeks ago concerning Covid vaccinations, we at Hafs Academy 
are requesting your opinion on Covid vaccination jabs taking place at Hafs Academy. 
 
If you agree that your son should have the Covid vaccination in Hafs Academy please tick YES, if however, 
you do not want your son to be vaccinated in Hafs Academy please tick NO. 
 
 
We need the reply slip as soon as possible. 
 
Please tick the relevant part, write your name, your son's name and return the slip to the admin officer at 
Hafs Academy. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 

Kazi Hussain 
Head 
 
Hafs Academy 

 

Parent name: 

 

Student Name and Year group: 

Do you agree that your son should have the covid vaccination at Hafs Academy?  
If you agree tick yes, if you disagree tick no. 
 
Yes  No 
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